
 

 

 

 

 
Clár Sláinte Náisiúnta do Mhná & do Naíonáin 

     Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Aonad 7A, Áras 
Dargan,An Ceantar Theas, Baile Átha Cliath 8 

T: 076 695 9991   

National Women and Infants Health Programme 
Health Service Executive, Unit 7A, The Dargan Building, 

Heuston South Quarter, Dublin 8 
T: 076 695 9991 

3rd June 2022 

 

Deputy Smyth, 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ Ref 25152/22: To ask the Minister for Health the estimated full-year cost to ensure access for 

every woman to perinatal mental-health supports in every maternity hospital and unit. 
 

Dear Deputy Smyth, 

  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined 

the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

The Specialist Perinatal Mental Health Services Model of Care for Ireland was launched in 2017. In the 

subsequent years, the Model of Care has been fully funded and there are now in place six fully staffed hub 

teams working with and supporting 13 staffed spoke sites. 

 

I trust this clarifies the matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mary-Jo Biggs, General Manager, National Women and Infants Health Programme 


